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Upper Primary

2B have explored 
photography this week. 
Look at the fantastic 
photos they have taken!


Sign of the Week

This week’s sign is ‘football’ to 
celebrate the Euros. 

We hope you cheer your team on 
over the weekend!


Lower & Upper Primary Stars of  the Week!   

1B - Shaniya for fantastic communication in all areas of 
learning this week. 

1P - Tobylee for having great imagination in the role play area.

1C - Brentley for always listening to his teachers and taking 
part in super singing of the days of the week song.  

2B - Shania for improving her sentence structure and 
understanding of forming sentences. 

2HD - Kenzie for amazing reading. 

2M - Michael H for his comparison of Victorian holidays in the 
past and holidays now. 

2HY - Kaylum for his persistence and positive attitude at 
swimming this week.   

2H - Madison for playing nicely with her friends at playtime. 

2C - Louise for her super effort in English this week. 

The Best Class Attendance of the Week

CONGRATULATIONS


to classes 2B, 3G & 3W who had 100% attendance this week.


Weekly Attendance - The average weekly attendance this 
week is 93.4%


Lower Primary

1C have been learning about days of the week.            
The children listened to the story Paco’s Pocket, and 
enjoyed identifying objects in Paco’s Pocket each day of 
the week.     
The children 
have enjoyed 
rote chanting 
the days of the 
week and 
ordering them. 
Super work 
1C! 


SEND Local Offer 
for Health

The School Council 
have been busy 
helping design the 'Health and Social' section of the 
'Local Offer' website with visitors from Healthwatch 
Blackpool, who have also held a parent zoom meeting 
for parent/carer views. 

If you were unable to attend the zoom, please fill in this 
short survey on https://forms.office.com/r/
ZVZhXDSR0B

Key Stage 5 (WSFC)

This week KS5 students 
have been busy with 
their NCS qualification. 

They were lucky 
enough to be working 
with Royal Marine 
Commando, David 
Fairbrother, who set 
them a series of challenges to develop their team work.  


Newsletter 9 Summer 2021


https://forms.office.com/r/ZVZhXDSR0B
https://forms.office.com/r/ZVZhXDSR0B


S E Q U O I A  C L U B

	

Dates for your Diary
Friday 25 June - Year 11 leavers date 

Tuesday 29 June, 4-7pm - Parents Evening

Tuesday 6 July, 1.30pm tbc - Year 11 Leavers Assembly

Tuesday 13 July, 10am - Upper Primary Leavers Assembly

Tuesday 13 July, 10.30-11.30am - SENDIASS session for 
parents & carers

Friday 16th July, 2pm - School closes for the Summer holidays


Key Stage 3

Pupils in 3GR have been building 
rockets in their Science lesson. 
Last week they drew their 
designs and planned materials to 
use, and then this week they 
spent time putting them together. 


Next week, they are 
going to try and get 
them to take off!

Watch out NASA! 


Key Stage 3 ‘Achiever of the Week’   

3G - Jacob for super Kandinski art work and being mature at 
the sleepover. 

3T - Archie for telling the class different news this week. 

3W - Adam for being a great role model and always using his 
manners. 

3S - Jordan C for incredible commitment in learning how to 
play the trumpet. 

3GR - Stann & Jorja for blowing us away with their first 
practice of the Summer production.  

3J - Jenna for having a very mature attitude to learning. 


KS4/5 ‘Achiever of the Week’
4H - Victoria for completing a great Maths assessment. 

4W - The whole class for showing resilience and coping well 
with the changes this week. 

4M - Sophie for demonstrating beautiful manners all week. 

4I - Jermaine for joining in a messy Science experiment and 
thoroughly enjoying it (nominated by Corey). 

5T - Adam C, Jake, Robert, Chloe, Jack H, Christian, Jack P 
and Samuel for successfully completing the expedition for 
the D of E Silver Award. Well done!

5C - Jake M for a fantastic week, taking part in survival 
activities on the NCS course. 

5P - Joanna for working really hard and having a mature 
attitude on her work experience. 

5B - All of 5B for their hard work planning, preparing and 
organising the gardening exhibition. Well done. 


KS4 DofE

4H pupils have been busy this 
week painting some fabulous 
designs onto their flowerpots 
for the outdoor learning area 
as part of their DofE 
qualification. Pupils could 
choose any idea, but Aaron 
wanted to create Henry 
Hoover! We can't wait to see 
everyone else's ideas when 
finished! 


KS5 Gardening 
Exhibition

5B have planned 
and organised a 
whole school 
gardening 
exhibition. Classes from all key stages have visited the 
trailer display and the garden tour. QR codes and ipads 
were used to show pupils’ timelapse videos of how 
different plants grow. 

The Sixth Form students have also been doing some 
enterprise, selling hanging baskets and flowers to staff.  
It was lovely to see them showing off their fantastic 
work in the garden. 


Key 
Stage 4

Pupils 
in 4M 
have 
been 
learning 
about 
how to 
monitor 
income and expenditure when running a business as 
they launched their own Subway store. They used a 
spreadsheet to calculate whether their stores earned a 
profit or loss through annual sales of their own sub 
sandwich creations!
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